
Dear _____________

We hope this message finds you well.  The Forensic Exploitation Department’s Quality Team is 
committed to continuous improvement and providing the best possible experience for our DACs during 
training. As part of our ongoing efforts, we are excited to invite you to participate in a survey aimed at 
identifying potential areas of improvement in our [insert discipline] training program.
 
We want to emphasize that the information provided in this survey will not be used to evaluate any 
personnel who were involved in your training process. Instead, the primary goal is to gain valuable 
insights that will help us enhance our assessment system and ensure that it aligns with your 
expectations.
 
Your feedback is essential, and your honest responses will assist us in making data-driven decisions to 
improve our processes, communication, and overall collaboration. We are dedicated to creating a 
mutually beneficial working environment for all parties involved.
 
To participate in the survey, please click on the link below:
 
[insert link]
 
The survey should take only a few minutes of your time, and your input will be kept confidential. We 
appreciate your willingness to contribute to our continuous improvement initiatives.
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
usarmy.gillem.hqda-usacid.mbx.fxd-quality@army.mil 
 
Thank you for being an integral part of our team, and we appreciate your time and dedication in helping 
us enhance our contractor assessment process.
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